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1. Aims 
Homework and home learning is utilised across the school to fulfil our motto of ‘Being the best we can be” – tasks are 
designed to consolidate and support the learning journey that the children encounter during their time at John Blow 
Primary School. 

All homework is planned to ensure that the children are on track to fulfil their individual potential during their time at 
school. 

Tasks set are expected to be manageable (for both pupils and staff), relevant, appropriate and likely to result in 
improvement and progress. 

2. Home learning tasks and expectations  
Learning at home, with parental support, can raise levels of achievement in school. We set homework for 
all year groups on a half termly basis, pupils will be provided with instructions outlining the expectations 
and hand in dates (there will be 2 across each half term. Activities are as follows: 

 

Year Group                                        Outline of home learning tasks 

Reception 

o Reading for a minimum of three times per week – initially this will be sharing a book; 
once the children are ready to bring home a reading book, they will be required to read 

this/share this with an adult. 
o At least three times a week, children practice their sight vocabulary which will be 

shared in book bags when the children are ready to practise these. 
o Home learning tasks will be set and once completed should be shared on Tapestry. 
o During the Summer Term, to prepare the children for transition into Year 1, children will 

receive a half-termly home learning menu to complete – instructions and hand in dates 
will be provided by the class teacher. 

Year 1 

o Reading for a minimum of three times per week and recording this in the reading 
record. 

o Weekly spelling practice using their Phonics Shed/Spelling Shed log in. 
o Children will receive a half-termly home learning menu to complete – instructions and 

hand in dates will be provided by the class teacher. 

Years 2, 3, 4 

and 5 

o Reading for a minimum of three times per week and recording this in the reading 
record. 

o Weekly spelling practice using their Phonics Shed/Spelling Shed log in. 
o TTRS practise three times a week as a minimum. 
o Children will receive a half-termly home learning menu to complete – instructions and 

hand in dates will be provided by the class teacher. 

Year 6 

o Reading for a minimum of three times per week and recording this in the reading 
record. 

o Weekly spelling practice using their Phonics Shed/Spelling Shed log in. 
o TTRS practise three times a week as a minimum. 
o Children will receive a half-termly home learning menu to complete – instructions and 

hand in dates will be provided by the class teacher. 
o Additional home learning activities may be provided to prepare the children for end of 

Key Stage Assessments or transition to Secondary School. 

 

Although we ask for our children to read at least three times a week as a minimum, we do 
encourage them to read every night where possible. 

 



 

 

 

Below are a sample of our Homework Menus 

 

 

 

 


